PINAL COUNTY

To: Natasha Kennedy, Pinal County Clerk of the Board

From: Deb Somdahl, Division Manager Risk & Safety@
Claudia Lujan, Human Resources Director

Date: March 14, 2024

RE: Applications for Firework Display — Fireworks Productions of AZ

Fireworks Productions of Arizona is seeking approval from the Pinal County
Board of Supervisors for the following permits for fireworks displays:

Combs High School May 22, 2024
Poston Butte High School May 23, 2024
San Tan Foothills High School May 23, 2024

The Risk Management Division, Human Resources has reviewed the submitted Pinal
County Application for Firework Display submitted for each event. The certificates of
insurance and endorsements that were provided with all applications are in compliance
with the required insurance stated in the application.

Risk Management has no objection to the issuance of these permits.
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